From: Leticia Patino

To: Dan Rieden
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: HDC MEETING UPDATE: 1219 Hubbard
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 12:39:01 PM

hello good afternoon regarding this email as soon as I can I'll try to take pictures of the paver
because there's no I'm a try to see if I can shovel it so you guys can see the image the reason
for the paver was because my grass died and it was making my house look bad and the only
thing I found to make it look better was just put pepper and it's not even thick is like about 3
inches thick put it on top of dirt that's all we did.

Reason for the tree removed

Three died it dried I'm not sure what kind of tree was it and It was my loss As much it hurted
me to take it out since it was here since before my dad died And just to show you how much
of an important meeting that we had we still have part of the tree even if it's dead we have it in
our front yard because it was that meaningful but like I say the tree died it dried just like my
grass did as well Everything we plant dies in that areas.

I will get back in touch with you today with the pictures so you guys can see
Thank you so much for your time and hopefully we can get this all sorted out thank you.
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